
Falcon Heights Planning Commission Workshop 
 

City Hall 
2077 W Larpenteur Ave. 

7:00 p.m. 
 
 

AGENDA 
March 22, 2011 

 
The Planning Commission meeting is canceled  

due to lack of formal agenda items.  
 

However, the Commission will hold a workshop  
in preparation for  future business.   
The workshop is open to the public. 

 
 

1. Workshop: Review of existing zoning code regarding public 
lands toward carrying out the next phase of implementing the 
City’s comprehensive plan. 

 
 

This workshop is open to the public. If you have a disability and need 
accommodation in order to attend this meeting, please notify City Hall 48 hours 
in advance between the hours of 8:00 a.m. and 4:30 p.m. at 651-792-7600.  We will 
be happy to help.  
 


